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In association with  
 
 

 
Friday, 28 September 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Crime and Punishment topic next term, Year 6 will be reading the 
book Holes by Louis Sachar. We do have a few copies of the book in school, but 
would like to have as many as possible.  
 
Therefore, on Friday 5th October, we will have our own non-school uniform day to 
raise some money to buy more copies of the book. We are asking each child to 
bring in £2 as a contribution to these costs.  
 
Alternatively, if your child would like their own copy of the book that they will bring 
home at the end of the term, you can buy a copy of Holes and send them in with it – 
they will still be able to take part in the non-school uniform day if this is the case.  
 
Please let us know if you are planning to do this, so that we can factor this in when 
we are ordering books – a note in your child’s Learning Journal will be fine. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Gladman and Miss Martin 
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